
IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT YOUR DRINKING WATER 

LOS ANGELES COUNTY WATERWORKS DISTRICT NO. 29 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CANCELLATION OF 

BOIL WATER NOTICE 

7/26/2025 

Los Angeles County Waterworks District No. 29, in conjunction with the State Water 

Resources Control Board, has determined that, after comprehensive testing, your 

water is safe to drink. It is no longer necessary to boil your tap water prior to use.  

 

On 7/23/2025, Los Angeles County Waterworks District No. 29 customers within the 

impacted area shown on the attached map were notified of the need to boil/disinfect 

all tap water used for drinking and cooking purposes. 

 

Prior to using water in your home or business, turn on all outdoor hose spigots for at 

least 2 minutes each or longer until the water is clear. Afterwards, turn on all interior 

faucets, including sink faucets, showers, tubs, etc.  Run both cold and hot water for at 

least 2 minutes each, or longer, until the water is clear. This process should remove 

any sediment or discoloration that may occur. Any ice made with tap water since the 

issuance of the boil water notice should be discarded. 

 
For more information, call: 

Los Angeles County Waterworks District No. 29: (800) 675-4357 

State Water Resources Control Board District Office: (818) 551-2004 (8 am to 

5 pm Monday through Friday except holidays), (213) 210-7100 (After hours) 

Please share or post this information with others who drink this water, especially those who may not have 

received this notice directly (for example, people in apartments, nursing homes, schools, and businesses). 

You can do this by posting this notice in a public place or distributing copies by hand or mail. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


